
Child Care is the building block of our economy. We need to 
transform our child care system here in New York. We must 
make child care affordable and accessible for all. We need 
to invest in the workforce and providers. But first, I need to 
hear from you. Please fill out the below survey and mail it 
back to my office.  
If you would prefer to take this survey online, or would like 
the Spanish version, visit my website:  
https://nyassembly.gov/mem/Sarah-Clark/story/99587
If you are a provider, employer, or have other thoughts not 
captured here, please call my office. I would like to  
hear from you. 585-467-0410

1. How many children do you have and/or care for? _____

2. Who currently cares for your children when you are 
unavailable and/or working?________________________

 ___________________________________________________

3. How much do you pay for child care monthly?  _______
Is this an affordable amount for you? ________________

 ___________________________________________________

4. Are there any programs or voucher systems that help 
you manage your child care costs?  __________________
If so, what are they? _______________________________
 __________________________________________________

Child Care Survey
5. Are you charged a penalty for arriving late for pick-up?

 __________________________________________________  
If so, how much? __________________________________

6. How far away is your child care provider from you?
 __________________________________________________
Please distinguish whether the time given is  
via walking, public transit, or driving. _______________
 __________________________________________________

7. What type of child care provider do you prefer?
❏ Center based
❏ Small/home based
❏ Family caregiver
❏ Other

8. Optional: Household income
❏ Under $30,000
❏ $30,000 – $55,000
❏ $55,001 – $80,000
❏ $80,001 – $120,000
❏ Above $120,000

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.  
We appreciate your feedback.

The holiday season is around the corner. Our community is facing a large amount of need. Join us 
in collecting some of the most-needed items for our Food Cupboards and Community Organizations 
around the district. We will be collecting donations at our District Office beginning Nov. 22 – Dec. 
17 to support Brighton Food Cupboard, Irondequoit Community Cupboard, and Mary’s Place for 
the holidays. Some of the most-needed items are below. Look for more information on our website.

Brighton Food Cupboard 
Cereal • Condiments • Snacks • Unscented personal care 
products

Irondequoit Community Cupboard
Tomato products (crushed and diced) • Pasta sauce • Mashed potatoes • Canned meals  
(stew, hash, chili, or pasta meals) • Canned pineapple, peaches • Chicken noodle soup 
Instant hot cereals like oatmeal, grits, cream of wheat • Coffee (regular and instant) 
Dish soap • Shampoo • Dry dog food

Mary’s Place
Hats • Gloves/Mittens • Scarves • Blankets 
Toys for ages 1-17 • Full size soap
Full size shampoo • Full size toothpaste 
Feminine hygiene pads • Full size deodorant

✂
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“Representing you in the state 
legislature is an enormous 
honor and privilege for me.”

Child care 
is a building 
block of our 
economy.  
We are in crisis.  
We need solutions.
Tell Me What You Think:
Child Care Survey Inside
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Sarah Clark


